
Room 125

Week of: SEPTEMBER 12, 2022

• The weekly newsletter can be found on my district website. Start on the district 

website(rsd.k12.pa.us), you can click on Tenth Street, choose Faculty and Staff, 

then scroll to the bottom to find my name to get to my site. 

•Relate multiplication to arrays, 

repeated addition, and number bonds

•Use the terms factors and product 

when discussing number sentences.

•We waited to finish the entire unit 

before taking a quiz on Module 6. 

However, Module 1 is longer, so we will 

take a quiz after each small topic.  

The first topic is only 3 lessons, so we 

will be ready for our first short quiz on 

Friday.

• Daily read aloud and discussion from The 

Wind in the Willows and from Aladdin 

and the Wonderful Lamp.

• Focus on Themes and Sayings and Phrases.

• Focus on  syllables with consonant “le”and

breaking up multi-syllable words.

• We will complete our Beginning of  the 

year assessment this week.  We will take 

parts on Wednesday – Friday.

•Spelling –None

•Grammar – None tested, but look for 1-

2 short homework pages this week on 

nouns.

•Writing - Students will focus on writing 

an alternate ending this week.

•Beginning of  the Year Reading 

Assessment– Wed, Thurs, and 

Friday (small parts given daily)

•Math Mod. 6 Quiz –Monday

•Math Mod. 1-Topic A Quiz -Friday

Focus:  Where in the World is Our Community?  

Students will continue to learn and review which continent and country we 

live in.  We will work on Map skills to reinforce these topics.  

We will complete a short lesson on whether animals can be friends to go along 

with The Wind in the Willows.

Writing, & GrammarSpelling Assessments


